
Year 4 Summer Newsletter 

Our topic this term is The 

Environment. The children will  

explore the impact our choices have 

on the planet and  the sustainability of 

the future. An exciting range of cross 

curricular  activities have been 

planned for this unit.

 

Titanic Day and projects 

We would like to take this opportunity   
to thank you for the support given to 
this. We were all very impressed with the 
quality, creativity and wide variety of 
projects handed in including: models, 
diaries, news reports, PowerPoint 
presentations, museum boards.   

Titanic Day saw a range of passengers and 
crew boarding the unsinkable ship! 
Throughout the day the children had a 
variety of on-board experiences (Marconi        
     Room, Café Parisien and an emotional  
         experience in a lifeboat). The day was   
         thoroughly enjoyed by all involved. 

 

Science this term will 

focus on plants and 

habitats.  In order to 

support learning and 

further develop 

knowledge in these 

areas, we have a planned 

trip to Marwell Zoo on 

18th June. Details to 

follow.  

The day at the zoo 

will include exploring  

the  tropical house  

which will consolidate our  

Geography  learning on biomes 

and climate zones. 

                                             P.E.                  

                            As the weather improves, and      
                  the children are outside  more,    
        please ensure that your child has suitable 
PE kit (dark shorts, white PE top, trainers and a 
suitable hat/sun cream, if the weather permits!)   

           

                    Times tables     
                    practise will     
                    continue in          
           the same     
  way. Should  
  you need a 
replacement times tables 
booklet, please do not 
hesitate to ask the class 
teacher. Your continued 
support is much 
appreciated in this matter. 

Reading  Records 

These are due in  

every TUESDAY.  

Please remember 

to record  all of          

   your reading. 

 

This half term’s spellings 

are in the spelling 

booklet along with a 

variety of creative ways 

to practise them. Please 

record  spelling practise 

in home learning books. 

This week, we had a visiting 

cinematic artist visit us. He 

showed us how to blend 

colours ready for us to create 

our own artwork inspired by 

Georgia O’Keefe.  

Keep an eye out to see our 

fantastic artwork! 


